William S. Schilling
Vice President, Engineering

April 9, 2012

Federal Communications Commission
International and Satellite Service
P.O. Box 979093

St. Louis, MO 63197-9000

RE: Application for Renewal of Fixed Earth Station
Mediacom Minnesota LL.C
KP59 — St. Peter, MN

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen;

It has come to our attention that the license for Mediacom Minnesota LLC’s Fixed
Earth Station KP59 in St. Peter, MN was allowed to expire on 04/02/2012. This was due to an
oversight. We ask that you please allow the license to be renewed without delay.

Thank you for your assistance. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me
directly.

Sincerely,

William S. Schilling

Mediacom Communications Corporation
100 Crystal Run Road e Middletown, NY 10941 e 845-695-2735 o Fax 845-294-7887



